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Carson, Megan

From: Carson, Megan
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 3:07 PM
To: Carson, Megan
Subject: FW: Caernarvon Township, Berks County

From: Beckie Smith [mailto:beckie.smith@witmanengineers.com]
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 4:09 PM
To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Cc: Bill Witman <bill@witmanengineers.com>
Subject: Caernarvon Township, Berks County

Tetra Tech
ATTN: Ailene Batoon

Dear Ms. Batoon:

We are in receipt of your requested for a Storm Water consistency letter. After reviewing the information provided, we
are unable to determine if your plan meets the requirements of Township Ordinance #229, the Act 167 Ordinance.

Have you reviewed the provisions of Ordinance 229? Please note that these requirements may parallel those of the
Berks County Conservation District and PA DEP, but the varying regulations are dependent upon the watershed in which
the work is located and supplement/supplant those of the Clean Streams Law.

At a minimum, we need a set of detailed, construction plans that show the following:

Disturbed area.
Limits of Clearing and proposed restoration.
Storm Water BMP’s matching the requirements of our Ordinance.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Thanks,
Beckie Smith, EIT

Witman Engineers & Consultants, LLC.
3417 Main St.
P.O. Box 742
Morgantown, PA 19543
Phone: 610.913.5680
Fax: 610.913.5682
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